
St George & Sutherland Shire Table Tennis Association 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The draw has changed, we have 

moved most of our D Grade teams to 

St MARKS Church South Hurstville. 

Please check it may impact your team. 
 

We strongly encourage everyone to 

APPLY  HAND SANITISER 

WIPING HANDS ON THE TABLE IS PROHIBITED. 


